
As we move into 2017 we are reminded that this January marks 

the 44th Anniversary of Roe vs Wade and the millions of lives 

lost to the practice of abortion. 

Through this service we remember the 56 million babies who have lost their lives since 

1973 when abortion was legalized and pray for the women and families whose lives have 

been affected by abortion and those women who may be considering abortion. 

Blount County Right to Life 

invites you to a 

 

Speakers include: 

Deacon Bill Jacobs, Our Lady of Fatima Catholic Church 

Pastor Jim Cummings, Dotson Memorial Baptist Church 

Valerie Millsapps, Director, Blount County Pregnancy Resource Center 

Brian Harris, President, Tennessee Right to Life 

Refreshments available afterwards with representatives from Rachel’s Vineyard, Pregnancy Resource 

Center, Secret Safe Place, Blount County Right to Life, The Blount County Prayer Chain for Life & 40 Days 

for Life. 


